
Mayor Daniel Knapik October 11, 2011
City of Westfield Project No. 01-214474.00
City Hall, 59 Court Street Document No. 40612
Westfield, MA 01085

RE: FL Roberts & Company, Inc.
88-90 South Maple Street
Westfield, MA 01085
Release Tracking Numbers (RTNs) 1-15718 & 1-16079

Dear Sir:

On behalf of FL Roberts & Company, Inc, Environmental Compliance Services, Inc. (ECS) will be
submitting a Release Abatement Measure (RAM) Plan to the Massachusetts Department of
Environmental Protection (MassDEP) in October 2011. Once submitted, a copy of the report can be
obtained by contacting the Department of Environmental Protection, 436 Dwight Street, Springfield, MA
01103 or may be viewed via the MassDEP online Site Viewer
(http://public.dep.state.ma.us/wsc_viewer/main.aspx).

The purpose of this RAM is to allow for the removal of polychlorinated biphenyl (PCB)-impacted soil,
known to be present at the Site, during installation of a new Jiffy Lube facility. Excavation may require
pumping and treatment of groundwater through a groundwater treatment system. The duration of the RAM
is expected to be 45-60 days and is scheduled to commence the week of October 24, 2011.

If you should have any questions concerning this submittal, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,
ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLIANCE SERVICES, INC.

Abby Albano
Project Manager

AEA/kab

cc: Board of Health - Via Certified Mail
MassDEP - Via eDEP




